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Media Release 
 
Date:  May 28, 2020  
 
Re:  City Reopening of Facilities  
 
From:  Shane J. Shields, City Manager  
                                                                                                                                      
 
City Administration Offices will reopen to the public on Monday, June 1st.  The public is asked to 
continue to practice social distancing when conducting business in the offices.  City staff is greatly 
appreciative of the cooperation from citizens over the past weeks in dealing with the 
inconveniences related to the public health concerns from the COVID-19 pandemic, and for any 
steps that may be necessary in the future.  The primary concern is for the health and safety of 
citizens and city staff. 
 
City playgrounds and structures, as well as restrooms will begin to reopen on Monday, June 1st.  
As appropriate signage is posted at each location, it will be reopened for use.  For the 
playgrounds, citizens are asked to avoid group activities, practice social distancing, and wash 
hands with soap and water or use hand sanitizer after use.  Restrooms and shower facilities at 
the Wellington Lake will also be open with signage posted. 
 
The Recycle Center will open this Saturday, May 30th, limited to receiving cardboard only.  A 
separate media release also disseminated today provides specific details on Recycle Center 
operations.          
 


